
EYFS Home Learning 
Reception and Nursery will start home learning tomorrow (Wednesday 30th June) 

 

The Zoom sessions will be approximately 20 minutes long and can be accessed, 

alongside the activities, via a mobile device, tablet or laptop. 

A Zoom link will be emailed to you this afternoon. 

 

Below is the timetable we will follow each day. Please help your child to access all of 

the sessions 5 minutes early and the follow up activities.  

All children are required to access our online sessions. 

9.30 Reception Phonics 

10.30 Nursery Activity 

11.30 Reception Maths 

1.00 Nursery & Reception Story 

If you are unable to get online at any time we have made a ‘Home learning pack’ 

which can be collected from the school office tomorrow. It would be very helpful if 

you could provide them with paper and a pencil for them to work on during our zoom 

sessions. 

All of our follow up activities will be on Busy Things. Please look for the pin at the top 

of the screen for the day’s activities and complete the games set. There may also be 

a few videos and activities to choose from on our Web page.  

 

Reception - Please make sure you access Teach your Monster to Read (phonics) 

and Active Learn (reading books) daily. We will monitor this and change their books 

and activities. We may keep individual children online after their session to practise 

their reading.  

 

We can resend their username & password again for all of these apps if required. 

If you have any queries or problems accessing the sessions or work set, or you do 

not receive your email, please send an email to eyfs@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk. We 

will be available all day through email so please contact us on this rather than the 

school office. 

Thank you for your patience and support during this time. We look forward to seeing 

you all online tomorrow!  

EYFS Team 
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